
Appendix 14 
 

Communication with CWaC Spatial Planning in the production of the NP 

September 2012 – CW&C supplied us with OS digital data, historic mapping and aerial photographs for 
the Character Study. 

 
12/9/2012 – Linda Sharp (LS) shared Open Space Audit  

 

26/9/2012 – LS advised on Local Plan preparation process 
 
October 2012 – Draft Character Assessment shared with CW&C, comments received and amendments 
made 

 
June 2013 – Advice from CW&C on Sustainability Appraisal requirements 

 
June 2013 – OS data resupplied for Neighbourhod Plan preparation 

 

10/7/13 – NP Steering Group met with LS 

 
16/7/13 – advise from Louise Hilder (LH) on Sustainability Appraisal requirements 

 

9/9/13 – draft policy issues text from the NP Steering Group shared with LS 

 
17/9/13 – LS attended the Neighbourhood Plan Workshop 

 

16/10/13 – further advice from CW&C on Local Plan adoption and Sustainability Appraisal 

 
22/10/13 – Proposed structure of NP and timetable shared with LS, followed by comments and 
discussion. 

 

8/11/13 – draft policy sections shared with LS and LH, followed by specific comments and advice 
received 

 

19/11/13 – meeting with LS and LH – comments  

19/11/13 – meeting with LS and LH – comments on draft NP, evidence base requirements and SA 
screening 

 

10/12/13 – further meeting with LS and LH – comments on draft NP, evidence base requirements and 
SA screening 

 

20/12/13 – Draft Neighbourhood Plan and Evidence Base Summary shared with CW&C 

 
19/12/13 – Draft SA Screening Assessment received from LH – followed by comments and discussion 

 

05/03/14 – Comprehensive comments received from various CW&C departments (and English 
Heritage) on the Draft Neighbourhood Plan and Evidence Base. This was followed by further discussion 
on specific points. Both documents have been significantly amended in response to these comments 

 
09/07/14 – Rosie Morgan (RM) introduces herself to John Webb as CW&C’s new liaison contact  

 

  

 


